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DEPARTMENT ORDER NO. 7 
 

Series 2021-2022 

8 December 2022 

 

Passing of Brother Harold Hunt 

 
It is with sorrow, the Department of Missouri with Arkansas, Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War, reports the passing 

of a member of the General U. S. Camp #68, Brother Harold Hunt on 17 January 2022.   

 
Short Bio, 
Brother Harold Hunt, at the age of seventy-eight, passed away in Orange Park, Florida.  He was born on in Deventer, MO 
on August 9, 1943.  He retired as plant manager of the Emperier Gas Turbines.  He was a member of the Jonesboro #129 
Free Masons, Sons of the Confederate Veterans, Sons of the American Revolution, and the SUVCW. 
He was married on January 28,1962 to Welda Jones in Studivant, MO and she survives.  He was buried at Morgan Memorial 
Park in Advance on January 22, 2022.  
 
In memory of Brother Harold Hunt, the Department’s Charter and web site shall be draped, all Camp Charters and 
websites, shall be draped, and brothers shall attach a black mourning ribbon to their membership badge.  Following 
Department mourning policy, this Order shall remain in effect for 7 (seven) days from this date. 
 
 
Ordered this 8th Day of January, 2022    Attest: 
 
Gary L. Scheel, PCC       Edward Krieser, PCinC 
Commander        Secretary 
Department of Missouri with Arkansas     Department of Missouri with Arkansas 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War     Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
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